
Papa John’s  
Sustainability Efforts 
Papa John’s is committed to being a good steward of the environment. 

 

Energy Savings  

• In our Quality Control Centers, we are transitioning our refrigerated trailers to run off of 
electricity during loading and storage instead of diesel fuel. 

• We are reducing hot water use and natural gas in our Quality Control Centers by 
implementing new techniques to sanitize our commissary facilities and equipment. 

• The pizza ovens in our restaurants are being outfitted with power-save technology to 
conserve energy during down time between orders. 

• We have outfitted all of our more than 600 corporate restaurants with LED lights and every 
new Papa John’s restaurant built will have LED lighting. 

Recycling 

• We grind and repurpose our dough trays that are no longer fit for use. In 2018, we diverted 
over 100,000 trays from landfills.  

• In our corporate headquarters, we recycle paper, aluminum, glass and plastic and recycle all 
old technology equipment through an “e-cycler” partner. 

Sustainability 

• We are working towards 100% sustainable fiber pizza boxes certified by the Sustainable 
Forestry Initiative (SFI) and Programme for the Endorsement of Forest Certification (PEFC). 

 
 

Statements on our website on corporate social responsibility and other company communications constitute forward-looking statements within the meaning of the federal 
securities laws. Generally, the use of words such as “expect,” “intend,” “estimate,” “believe,” “anticipate,” “will,” “strive,” “plan,” “project,” or similar words identify forward-
looking statements that we intend to be included within the safe harbor protections provided by the federal securities laws. Such forward-looking statements may relate to 
projections or guidance concerning business performance, staffing, employee benefits, standards for supply chain and auditing and corporate social responsibility goals and 
other financial and operational measures. Such statements are not guarantees of future performance and involve certain risks, uncertainties and assumptions, which are difficult 
to predict and many of which are beyond our control. Therefore, actual outcomes and results may differ materially from those matters expressed or implied in such forward-
looking statements. These and other risk factors are discussed in detail in “Part I. Item 1A. – Risk Factors” in our Annual Report on Form 10-K/A for the fiscal year ended 
December 30, 2018, and in “Part II. Item 1A. – Risk Factors” in our Quarterly Report on Form 10-Q for the first quarter ended March 31, 2019, as well as subsequent filings. We 
undertake no obligation to update publicly any forward-looking statements, whether as a result of future events, new information or otherwise, except as required by law. 

 

Notwithstanding the Company’s best efforts to implement and enforce the above policies, there can be no assurances or guarantees that individual employees will not from 
time to time act contrary to the Company’s policies.  In such instances, Papa John’s will investigate and take appropriate remedial action as warranted under the circumstances. 


